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Home Learning 

 
 

 

 

Did you know?  If you have a Playstation or 

Xbox games console both have web browsers 

available and, with an attached USB keyboard 

and mouse, they can be used to access home 

learning.  This may help to ease demand on 

devices at home. 

Need help with IT issues? Contact: 

it-issues@eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk 

 

Little Changes Make a World of Difference 

Earth is the only planet where hu-

mans, animals and plants can live. 

We can all play a role in taking 

care of our world and, at East 

Sheen, we are proud of the part 

we play in making our school as 

‘green’ as possible.  

We would like everyone to carry on caring for 

the planet, even though we cannot come to 

school at the moment. So, each week, we will 

be sending home simple ideas and mini pro-

jects for you to have a go at to help reduce 

waste and make our planet a better place for 

everyone.  

Remember, if we all make small changes, we 

can make a BIG difference!  

Look out for your year group’s ‘green’ project 

on Teams each week.  Do send in photos of 

your 'green' projects to Ms Robinson at  

info@eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk so we can see 

your fantastic efforts.  

 

Blue Peter  

The TV programme, Blue 

Peter has been launched on 

YouTube.  It is completely 

free to subscribe at  

https://www.youtube.com/bluepeter    

 

Star Learners  
Miss Goodwin was very im-

pressed with the art work that 

J submitted.  The children had 

been tasked to design a mosa-

ic.  J has taken lots of care to 

design his work and we partic-

ularly love the sentiment! 

 

In Mrs Jensen’s class Z has 

been working hard on all 

of her assignments.  She is 

taking care to include lots 

of detail and has been us-

ing the habit of mind 'get it right' by checking 

her work.  This picture is Z's response to Antho-

ny Browne's art work.  The challenge was to 

create a picture looking into a window, which 

reflected our emotions during lockdown.  She 

has included evidence of home-learning on the 

table and shown emotion in the little girl's 

face.  A real lockdown picture!  Well done Z. 

 

 Pastoral Care Team 

Hello to all our amazing families!  We hope you 

are managing to access our home learning and 

feeling good about it!  If not, we are here to 

support you and your child’s wellbeing as best 

we can. There may be raised anxiety or worries 

around connectivity or access or about expec-

tations in general.   If you have any worries or 

concerns in this regard, then please raise them 

with us by contacting the Pastoral Care Team 

on pastoralcare@eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk.   

A member of the team will aim to get back to 

you by the next working day with a response.  

Your wellbeing continues to be our priority. 
Fran Foley, Pastoral Care and Inclusion Manager. 
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